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November 8th, 2022. 
 
 
 
Dear Families, 
 
I am happy to share some exciting news regarding renovations that will be taking place at Michaelle Jean beginning 
July 2023.  
 
Renovations offer an opportunity for our community to invest our school’s future and will provide a safe, inclusive 
and welcoming environment for our students.  
 
The scope of work will include the following:  
• Corridor renovations, including new ceiling and lighting 
 • Gym renovations, including new gym flooring, painting, lights, and protective padding  
• Washroom renovations, including new fixtures, partitions, paint, installation of a ceiling, new lighting, ventilation 
system, and update accessibility where possible.  
• Replacement of all exterior windows and doors  
 

We look forward to seeing this work completed during the summer. The work is currently scheduled to be 
complete before we welcome back our students.  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at the school. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
Madame Constable 
Principal  
École Michaelle Jean 
905 692 5436 
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